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Abernethy sorry for slight 
  
Fri Jun 01, 2007 
  
  
DURHAM -- Clarington Mayor Jim Abernethy offered a formal apology to Regional Chairman 
Roger Anderson at the May 30 Regional Council meeting.  

"I would like to formally apologize for the disrespect the Regional Chair(man) was shown at 
Clarington council," Mayor Abernethy said.  

Mr. Anderson was prevented from addressing Clarington council on May 28 when the four 
local councillors voted to refuse him as a late delegation. Mr. Anderson had attended the 
meeting to address Clarington's plan to peer review the work done on a proposed energy-
from-waste facility and what costs would be fronted by the Region.  

Mayor Abernethy said a letter of apology would be sent to Mr. Anderson. 
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